
VOLUME #6

NEWSLETTER
M O N T H L Y  M C C

WWW.MTCREEKINC.COMAPRIL 2024

TABLE 

OF 

CONTENTS

3 P E R S O N N E L
A n n i v e r s a r i e s

B i r t h d a y s

4 M O N T H L Y  R A F F L E
A N N O U N C E M E N T

1-2 2 5  Y E A R S  I N
R E V I E W

5 N A T I O N A L  W O R K  Z O N E
A W A R E N E S S  W E E K

G o  O r a n g e  D a y

T o o l  B o x  T a l k s



1

A  L O O K  B A C K  A T . . .
I - 4 4 0 + I - 5 4 0

417- Two box culverts on the west side of Raleigh for Lane
Construction on their I-440 project. We replaced and
extended a portion of a box that had fallen off and we

added a new culvert to the road on Capital Center Drive,
connecting it back to Jones Franklin Rd. The Capital Center
culvert flooded very easily and Pete had to devise a system

to allow us to remove and install temporary pipes at a
moment’s notice. 

412- Constructing the Easternmost portion of the I-540
work for Lane-Blythe JV. We worked closely with their team

members to manage access to work as we constructed 9
box culverts. MCC was able to improve upon all of the water
handling plans provided by LBJV to speed up construction

and beat the budget. 
 414, 415- MCC battled with Flatiron Branch JV to maintain
access and keep work available to our forces. We were able
to push and keep the project progressing and through a full

team effort and water handling revisions, we managed to
finish our portion early and under budget.

Between these projects, we constructed 21 culverts in two
years
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A  L O O K  B A C K  A T . . .
I - 9 5

399- A project that began as the final portion of the I-295 Fayetteville Outer Loop in which we
constructed 8 box culverts. A change order was added to construct 2 more box culverts under
I-95 to facilitate an interchange and handle flooding. MCC is scheduled to begin the final phase

of construction in May of 2024.

399

416

440

416-  Jose Tirado worked closely with ST Wooten managers to keep the project under budget and
constantly progressing without gaps in availability. The careful coordination between ST Wooten
and MCC allowed for the project overall to accelerate and solidified MCC’s place as the premier

box culvert contractor in the Carolinas. 

440- MCC continues to push the general contractor, Webber, to make work available as we
pursue the 4 box culverts on this project. We have completed the first phases of 3 out of 4 sites. 

443- Working with Flatiron-UIG JV to replace 2 box culverts in Lumberton, NC with significantly
larger boxes under I-95 to help reduce the chance of flooding, like was seen in Hurricane

Matthew, in the future. We are expecting to begin this project later this year.
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A P R I L  N E W S L E T T E R

ANNIVERSARIES
MARK JARVIS - 25 YEARS

MIGUEL ACEVEDO-TIRADO - 10 YEARS

OMAR GRANDE ANTUNEZ - 8 YEARS

BENITO MUNOZ - 4 YEARS

DANIEL DUENES JR - 3 YEARS

LARRY BOWERS - 1 YEAR

EMMANUEL GARCIA - 1 YEAR

P E R S O N N E L

BIRTHDAYS
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4/4- ERICK GONZALEZ-HIDALGO

4/5- CODY HARWOOD

4/7- PEDRO MORENO REBOLLAR

4/10-SANTIAGO AVILA CASTENADA

4/16- BENITO MUNOZ

4/16- LORETO GRANDE-CRUZ

4/19- PERFECTO ANTUNEZ-GRANDE

4/21- LARRY BOWERS

4/25- NAHU AVILES-URIAS

MARK JARVIS’ 25TH ANNIVERSARY

A SPECIAL CONGRATULATIONS TO MITCHELL

POINDEXTER FOR WELCOMING A NEW BABY

GIRL!

Mark, our Equipment Manager, has been an integral part of MCC since the very
beginning. To commemorate his years with us, we asked Mark to reflect on his time
at MCC:
Tell us about the first yard we had in Sherrill’s Ford.
The Sherrill’s Ford yard was about 2 acres with little to no shelter, barely any
electricity or running water, and a small slab of concrete to work off of. We spent our
first 6 years there.
What’s your favorite memory at MCC?
Of course one of my favorite memories is Don telling me we bought the Catawba
facility and realizing that we now have a proper yard and shop.
Why do you like working at MCC?
I like helping solve the day-to-day problems with logistics, mechanical, completing
fabrication projects for certain jobs, and keeping things moving forward.

Thank you for 25 years of excellence, Mark!



N E W !  M O N T H L Y  R A F F L E S
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In celebration of our 25 years in
business, we will be holding monthly
raffles for all employees! Each month,
a name will randomly be chosen and
the winner of the raffle will receive
special MCC swag and an Amazon
gift card. Winners will be drawn the
last Friday of each month.

Details on the items will be
announced at a later date.



G O  O R A N G E  D A Y
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 For this, we will be sponsoring a “Go Orange Day” contest on April 17th. We
will be providing everyone with an orange MCC t-shirt and hard hat sticker to
commemorate the event. Team Captains (supervisors) should take pictures
and video clips of their crews wearing/displaying orange, enhancing their
work zones, participating in specific trainings, and commemorating those we
have lost. This contest is driven by TEAM CREATIVITY and must align with a
connection to 2024 National Work Zone Safety Week,
https://www.nwzaw.org , in some meaningful way. Creativity in this event is
encouraged! 

PRIZES:  The 1st Place MCC team will be treated to a team lunch in the month of April.
Time & Date will be picked based on specific jobsite schedules. 

DEADLINE:  Submissions must be sent to Andrew & Molly, no later than 5:00 PM,
Tuesday – April 30, 2024. Winners will be announced on Friday, May 3rd via email &

phone calls to the Team Captains.

APRIL TOOL-BOX TALKS TOPICS:

4/1- PROTECT YOURSELF FROM TRENCH COLLAPSE

4/8- AIR QUALITY

4/15- TAKE THE LONG WAY

4/22- UNDERSTANDING THE HIERARCHY OF CONTROLS

4/29- WORKING WHILE DISTRACTED

NATIONAL WORK ZONE AWARENESS WEEK
APRIL 15-19

https://www.nwzaw.org/

